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Notice to Fishers - Exclusion Zone now in place near 
Plymouth 
 
An exclusion zone that will potentially apply until 28th November 2020 is now in place. 
This exclusion zone, in the Plymouth area, is to protect some equipment deployed on 
the sea bed and sea surface by Plymouth Marine Laboratory. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

D&S IFCA is not directly involved with this work. If you have any questions you should 
contact 07870 883 614 or visit the Plymouth Marine Laboratory website: 
https://www.pml.ac.uk 
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